
 

Allergies 

 

We ask that you choose 

foods other than nuts 

(including peanuts), 

legumes, eggs or oranges 

to go in your child’s 

lunchbox.  

 

Thank you for your 

support. 

 

We need your help! 

 

We would like to create a Family Lending Library and an Outdoor 

Music Area.  

 

If possible, we would love to receive donations of: 

 Good condition children’s books. 

 A clean animal hutch! (Please speak to Mrs Walsh or Mrs 

Taylor before donating). 

 Pots and pans, and utensils that are good for banging! 

 

*More info regarding the lending library coming soon.* 

 
 
 
 
      

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope you are 

enjoying seeing your 

children’s WOW 

moments and trips to 

nature school! We love 

seeing what you’ve been 

up to at home too, so 

please keep them 

coming in.  
 

We want to wish all of our new children and families a big Freshfield welcome! We are so 

proud of how you have all settled in, and how welcoming all of the children have been 

towards their new friends. 

 
School closes on Friday 31st March for the Easter holidays and re-opens on Monday 17th 

April. We hope you have a lovely break and look forward to welcoming you all back then. 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Mrs Jenny Martin, Mrs Kat Walsh (Co-Headteachers) and the Freshfield Nursery Team.  

 

Event List 

We always celebrate lots of special days and  

events at Freshfield.  

 

If you have any traditions that you celebrate at home as a 

family, we would love to hear about them and add them to our 

celebration calendar! Please speak to your child’s group leader, 

or email headteacher@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk. 

Parent Support Sessions 

 

We are delighted to be hosting two parent support sessions at 

Nursery. These sessions are FREE and you can sign up via ParentMail. 

 

 Toileting – Tuesday 28th March – 2.45pm-3.45pm. 

 

 Emotional Regulation and Managing Challenging Behaviour – 

Thursday 20th April - 2.45pm-3.45pm. 

Mrs Walsh’s last day 

before her maternity 

leave will be Friday 

28th April. We will 

update you about 

staffing as soon as 

possible. 



 Please can we send 

a friendly reminder 

that mobile phones 

are NOT permitted 

for use anywhere on 

the school 

premises. Thank you 

for your 

understanding. 

    

  

 
 
 
 
 

 

School Fund 

 

We request a weekly 

voluntary contribution 

of £2.50.  

 

Thank you so much for 

your support!  

Stay and Play (main nursery) 

 

We are so excited for our Stay and 

Play sessions next week! You are invited 

to attend with your child on either the 

15th or the 17th March. Come along and 

gain an insight into the nursery day! 

Social Media 

Don’t forget to follow us on our social 

media pages! Give us a share!  

 

freshfieldnursery 

@freshfieldnursery 

Fundraising 

 

Next week on Wednesday, 15th March, we invite all 

children to come to Nursery in any fancy dress or 

colourful clothing, in exchange for a donation of 

Easter treats, e.g. Easter eggs, mini eggs, Easter 

sweets or chocolate. Any donations, big or small, are 

welcomed and appreciated. We will be using these 

donations to make yummy Easter hampers that we will 

then raffle off for all families to have a chance at 

winning before the Easter holidays! 

 

Thank you for your support! 

Come and Play sessions 

 

We have availability in our ‘come and 

play’ session on Friday afternoons 

from 1.15pm – 2.45pm. These sessions 

are aimed at children between 0-3 

years old. Please contact the school 

office for more information. 

 

On the 28th April we will have a 

visit from the Startwell Team to 

the come and play session to 

answer any queries regarding your 

child! 

Parent/Carer Helpers 
 

We are hoping to provide 

additional experiences and 

opportunities for our 

children through the jobs, 

hobbies and skills of our 

families. Do you have 

anything you feel you could 

come in and share with us? 

This term we have had 

some wonderful music 

sessions! 

If you also have anything you 

can offer but don’t 

necessarily feel it is 

something to share directly 

with the children, such as 

building indoor/outdoor 

equipment, we would love to 

hear from you! 

 

Please contact 

admin@freshfield.stockport.

sch.uk with any responses or 

feel free to speak to a 

member of staff. 
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